
 

TOWN OF

ST. PAUL
A People Kind of Place

Golf Course
The St. Paul Golf Course will be opening on

Saturday May 9th, 2020 @ 10:00am.

In response to the COVID—19 Pandemic

the following safety protocols will be in place:

 

e The Clubhouse and Pro—Shop will, for now, will remain closed as per Alberta Health Services.

e NO Walk—On Tee Times Allowed. All Tee Times must be made prior to arrival by

calling the Pro—Shop or by booking online.

e Only 2 golfers per group. (unless proof is provided that you are living together)

e 1 person per cart. (unless proof is provided that you are living together)

e Do NOT arrive more then 10 min before tee time.

e No rental clubs or pull carts will be available.

e Restaurant & Lounge will remain closed. (no food & beverage options will be offered)

e 10 minute tee—time intervals.

e No touching the flag—stick at any time for any reason.

e There will be raised cups.

e No scorecards will be available.

e No handshakes before or after your round.

e No rakes, ball washers, water jugs or sand and seed holders will be on the course.

e All golfers will be asked to leave the golf course immediately after playing to eliminate

congestion/gathering on the property or in the parking lot.

Following these protocols will help ensure our golf course will

remain open. For more information please call the

Pro—Shop @ (780) 645—4077


